Tel:

0141 618 6063
Contact:        
Paul Harrison
Date:                 24.9.19
Dear Parent / Carer
Triple P Parenting Programme

Coping with children can, at times, be a challenge!
Issues such as tantrums, refusal to follow rules, shouting and screaming can cause stress and at times parents feel nothing they do works!

Help is at hand!
Triple P is highly regarded and successful programme for supporting parents who may be finding their children’s behaviour challenging. 

Paul Harrison and Magi McCulloch, Home Link Workers, will be running a Triple P programme starting on Friday 25th October in Renfrew High School for 7 weeks. Sessions will be between 9.30am-11.30am.  Note that on week two we are unable to run on the Friday so will run on Wednesday. 
Dates for your diary therefore are: Friday 25th October, Wednesday 30th October, 
Friday 8th November, Friday 15th November, Friday 22st November*, Friday 29th November* Friday 6th December 
* 30 minute telephone sessions at home
If you would like to be considered for a place in the group could you give Paul or Magi a call on 0141-618-6063 or complete the tear off slip below and return to the primary school office, to discuss the next steps.
Yours sincerely,
Paul Harrison
Home Link Worker
Triple P Programme ~ Renfrew High School
25th October – 6th December 2018
I would be interested in participating in the Triple P Programme.....
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